
Coming Home for Christmas 

 Lighted Christmas Parade  

Participation Form  

The Greenville Chamber of Commerce is hosting the inaugural Lighted 

Christmas Parade in Greenville. The parade will begin promptly at 6:15 p.m. 

on Saturday, November 25, 2017. Line-up will begin at 5:00p.m. that even-

ing, at the Greenville Elementary parking lot. There is no registration fee, but 

we ask that you register to participate.  

Don’t forget to light up your float and even add some music! 

If you have any questions contact the Greenville Chamber of Commerce. 

(618) 664-9272 or Greenvilleilchamber@gmail.com 

Send completed form to Greenville Chamber P.O. Box 283 Greenville, IL 

Name of Group _________________________________________________________ 

Contact Person _________________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address ________________________________________________________ 

Email _________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number _________________________________________________________ 

Will you have music?    Yes       No                       Will you have lights?     Yes       No 

Type of unit?    Float          Car/Truck              Walkers        Other ?   ________________ 

Signature ______________________________________________________________ 


